Minutes of the

St. Joseph's Society
April 9, 2008

The regular meeting of the St. Joseph's Society was held on Wednesday, April 9,
2008. President Gus Pehl opened the meeting with a prayer. 36 members were present.
Minutes accepted as written.

The treasurer reported - Halle rental income of $200.00, BBQ income of
$1,137.00, Dues $162.00, memorials of $84.00, and other income for a total income of
$1611.56. Expenses include supplies of $33.24, utilities of $191.16, Insurance of
$1341.25, BBQ expenses of $490.75, and other expenses for a total expenses of $2070.26.
Net income for January of <$458.70>. Total in checking/savings account of $20,272.21,
and $15,347.36 in CD. Accepted as presented.

New Members: Danny Caughlin, Shannon Klein and Charles Olfers were accepted
as new members.

New Business- Gus thanked those that have been selling raffle tickets for the
Feast Day Barbecue.

Red Weinheimer asked if the society would be interested is buying a sound
system. Tabled to next meeting, for further discussion.

Committee Reports — Scholarship Committee- Hank Sauer reported that there
were 14 applications for scholarships. The scholarships are based on, a written essay,
church involvement, community involvement, honors, scholastic, and needs. The
committee will be meeting soon to pick the winners of the scholarships. Gus asked the
Society to consider financing another scholarship, with all that the community has given
to the Society. Gus stated that the finances are available to fund the scholarship. Pat
Kunz motioned that the society fund another $500.00 scholarship. Their was some
discussion. Motion passed. St. Joseph Society is funding a total of 3 scholarships.

Barbecue Committee- Darin Holmes asked the different barbecue committees
members to report. All committee members reported that they were ready. Halle set up
will be Saturday morning 8:00 am.

Old Business- Morgan Kunz, Cindy Kunz, and Brianna Schaetter finished
painting the outside of the kitchen and storage area. Cindy and Pat Kunz donated $90.00
towards the project and Decorators unlimited donated $75.00 towards the project. Be sure
to thank them.

Pray for members: Danny Roeder, Cisco Martinez, Dayton Weidenfeller, Milton
Schmidtzinsky, Oscar Metzger, Ray Ellis, Chip Willis, and Marissa Weinheimer.
There was a motion to adjourn at 7:25 p.m.. President Gus Pehl closed with a prayer to
Our Lady.

The Next meeting is scheduled on Wednesday May 14, 2008, at 6:30 pm. in the
Halle.



